
 

 

Current report No. 56/2023 

Date: 17 November 2023 

Subject: Postponement of “Bulletstorm VR” release date 

Legal basis: Article 17 Section 1 of the MAR 

Report content: 

With reference to the current report No. 42/2023 dated 22 August 2023, the 
Management Board of PCF Group S.A. with its registered office in Warsaw (the 
“Company”) announces that on 17 November 2023 it decided to postpone the release 
date of the game “Bulletstorm VR” from 14 December 2023 until 18 January 2024. 

The above decision was preceded by consultations with the Incuvo S.A. development 
team working on the production of the game (the “Developer”), as well as with the 
Company's publishing team responsible for its commercialization. 

The postponement of the release date is due to the need for additional time for the 
Developer to refine the game in order to ensure high player satisfaction and increase 
the game’s commercial and sales potential. 


